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Statement of Jehri Coleman

It has been a long journey for me.  I am so grateful to God that I

was able to live long enough to see this day happen.  I'm very excited to

have given my beautiful daughter Ronique Laquette Smith back her birth

name and her own identity.  Forty years is a lifetime for my daughter,

Ronique not knowing who she was or where she came from.  Three

miracles lost, found and safe.  This is my special day!

Gloria Allred

Attorney at Law

representing “Pepper”
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